
TOG successfully renews official certification of
the latest Thai Labour Standard TLS8001:2020.
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Thai Optical Group Public Company Limited (TOG) has
successfully completed the renewal process of the Thai
Labour Standard TLS8001:2020. The certificate was
issued on 10th August 2021, by the Department of Labor
Protection and Welfare, at the Ministry of Labor, Thailand.

The key changes under the 2020 version include not only
implementing international guidelines, as per the
International Labour Organization (ILO), and ensuring 
anti-modern-slavery compliance, but also require that the 
execution of good labour practices and social responsibility 
are proactively organized and monitored under the
management system for continuous improvement and 
long-term sustainability.

Making necessary changes to our labour management system has been challenging, especially 
so while simultaneously and continually having to remain on track with updated COVID-19 health 
and safety measures, in a rapidly evolving situation, and ensuring everyone has access to 
COVID-19 vaccinations. We are extraordinarily grateful to all of our team members who have 
been collectively and diligently cooperating together to make this happen, in order to ensure our 
workplace is a safe and healthy environment for each and every employee.




